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Dear Pennsylvania State Medical Board, 

I am a student in the King's College PA Program in Wilkes-Barre, PA. I am a Pennsylvania
resident and plan to practice in Pennsylvania in the future. These changes will help to reduce
unnecessary administrative requirements for clinical practice and help to increase access to
care to residents of Pennsylvania. I am writing in support of the Proposed Rulemaking 16-4955
in reference to Physician Assistants as written. 

Sincerely, 
Danielle Prudente, PA-S 

Danielle Prudente 
PA Student
King's College 
danielleprudente@kings.edu
Cell: 570-991-1019
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